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Dear parents & carers

As we continue to hurtle through this very strange time, all the staff here at the school just wanted to thank you all for your amazing support, and wish you all a healthy and happy Easter. 
The final MAT packs have been produced (the links that say 3rd April), and from Wednesday 23rd April work will be available for your children on Seesaw (although I know quite a few teachers and children are already communicating via the app!) We plan to upload twice a week (on a Wednesday and a Friday) to produce enough work for a piece of Maths and English a day, plus something nice and curriculum (or life) based for the children to do. However, we leave it up to you as parents to decide how much work you want your child to do. This is a really strange time, and learning can happen in many different ways – baking, gardening, bird & insect watching, for example. So please, please, do not feel that your child has a particular set amount to do each day – if they want to do all the work, that’s fine. If they do a little bit… that’s fine. There is no pressure for your home to mirror a school day (unless, of course you want it to, and there will be enough work to cover that!)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Once more, I hope that you are all keeping well and coping throughout this difficult time. We continue to hope that we shall see you all before too long. As soon as we have any updates on re-opening, we will let you all know.

All the best 

Tracey Coles
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